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MR. METIN YENER

PRESIDENT

TURKISH COURT OF ACCOUNTS

lndnti Bulvarr (Eskigehir Yolu) No: 45

05520 Balgat Qankaya
ANKARA TUNT|YE

Dear Mr. Metin Yener,

We are deeply shocked and saddened to hear about the devastating earthquake that happened in

Gaziantep province. We are beyond heartbroken that so many people were killed, harmed and lost

their families and homes due to this disaster.

We know that the next few months will be difficult for the whole country and we know that no words

could reduce your sorrow in such a distressing situation. The State Audit Office as a socially-responsible

institution will make a contribution to help the earthquake-affected areas and people.

Please accept our deepest sympathy and our hopes that T0rkiye will overcome this crisis with strength

and fortitude.

Sincerely
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Pavel Satev 2, Palata Emanuel Cuckov, P.O. Box 249, 1000 Skopje, Republic of North Macedonia
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